
1,000 WATTS 
131 K. C. 

P H O N E A M h e r s t 8-4371 

4 0 1 1 M E N A U L BLVD., N.E. 

ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICO 
17 December, 1959 

Mr. Norman L. Maguire, W5NXF, 
1420 Columbia Drive, N.E. 

Albuquerque, New Mexico 

Dear Norman: 

This will certify that you were the first person to 
report the reception of KARA on December 1, 1959, 

and that your log was consistent with that of the 
station. 

Your interest was greatly appreciated and it is our 

hope that you have by now become a regular KARA fan. 

WJS/ew 

Sincerely, 

alter d. `tiles 
K5ENB 

Keeping Albuquerque Radio Active 


